
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is PCAS policy that no perquisites are allowed for employees and appointees.  

Total value of allowable perquisites incurred in 2023-24 is: $NIL.  

This memo represents compliance under the Broader Public Section Perquisites Directive (August 2011). A copy of 

the memo will be posted to the agency’s website.  

Any questions regarding the content can be directed to Kevin Duke, Director of Corporate Services at (705) 566-

3113 ext. 2213. 


